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HELLO OEN FAMILIES!
Dear Families,

Welcome to March! Only a few weeks until spring break and our students are working hard!

The updated school calendar has been published on our website. Please take a look as there
have been a few changes due to the hurricane. Remember that we do not follow the District's
calendar exclusively. We have had many parents stating they didn't know about half days, etc.
Everything is on the calendar. We encourage you to print this out.

As always, we are here for you and your student(s)!

Sincerely,
Kevin Brown, Principal
Kelly Weeks, Assistant Principal



WATCH DOGS
Hey Dads, we need you! Join our Watch Dogs program and spend the day with your student.
You'll love it!



REMINDERS



FAQS
Breakfast/Lunch - please see below regarding lunch deliveries
Please see menus posted on our website. They will also be included in Friday Flyers.
Breakfast is served from 7:45am-8:15am. Please be sure your student has funds in his/her
lunch account. Additional information is posted on our website.

How do I keep up with everything that's happening at OEN?
There are several avenues of communication used by OEN. You can find all information
posted on our website. We also have a school and a PTO Facebook page that we encourage
you to follow. We also strongly encourage you to read our Friday Flyers each week.

Note: Friday Flyers, School Website, Facebook page, and FOCUS - be sure to have these for
the best communication avenues.



CLINIC/MEDICAL INFORMATION
Please complete the Medical Health Statement and return to school if your student has a
medical issue that we need make note of. If your child needs to take medication while at
school, please complete the Medical Administration form and return to school. Medication
forms must be completed and turned in each year.

A new procedure under the Parental Bill of Rights that went into effect in July is that we must
have written parental consent for a student to receive any type of medical treatment at school
from the clinic or other staff member including simple things such as band-aids, ice packs,
etc., health screening services and EMS services if necessary. The forms are on Focus and
must be completed by the parent/guardian or else the parent will be called to come and
assess their child if we do not have the consent. We cannot take verbal consent as it must be
in writing. THIS IS EXTREMELY IMPORTANT, ESPECIALLY IF WE NEED TO CALL EMS.

https://www.oasiselementarysouth.net/_cache/files/4/7/4723baf7-fc7b-4a2a-847f-517419e43618/15F73339EEC4C85282302ACFBA1FC144.2020.2021-health-statement.pdf
https://www.oasiselementarysouth.net/_cache/files/6/8/681fc5dc-4f27-4ded-b816-ff90d6ba5832/A6953B6B1B71ACB453C7C6347D473265.cape-coral-charter-schools-medication-administration-form.pdf


FOCUS
Have you registered your family on the FOCUS Parent Portal? This is the portal that provides
parents a real-time view of their child's assignment grades, attendance information, current
grade level averages in all classes, etc. See the link below for directions:

pdf
FOCUS Parent Instructions.pdf

Download
555.8 KB

FORTIFY FLORIDA
FortifyFL is a suspicious activity reporting tool that allows you to instantly relay information
to appropriate law enforcement agencies and school officials. For more information on Fortify
Florida, click here. There is also an app available for download. To submit a tip click here.

https://www.smore.com/app/attachments/download/5f4502128d54f494114b3701
https://www.leeschools.net/our_district/departments/operations/school_safety/fortify_fl
https://getfortifyfl.com/


PTO





THE BENEFITS OF READING



VOLUNTEER HOURS



ADMINISTRATION




